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Greetings, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to express support for SB 5531. 

 

The Salvation Army is deeply committed to serving the most vulnerable members of 

our community in the South Coast region. We carry out this critical work from our 

location on Flanagan Street in the Empire area of Coos Bay, Oregon—an area filled 

with wonderful, caring people who both need and give support. 

 

This bill represents an important investment in the services and infrastructure that 

sustain communities like ours. SB 5531 will help ensure that organizations like The 

Salvation Army can continue meeting the basic needs of individuals and families, 

offering food, shelter, and hope where it is most needed. 

 

I respectfully urge your support of SB 5531. 


